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Village Keeps Up Appearances 2007 
 
For the fifth time in almost 30 years, Compton Chamberlayne has won an award from the Campaign 
to Protect Rural England as the best-kept small village in Wiltshire.  The awards were made at a 
ceremony held in the village on Sunday, when a sign commemorating the win was unveiled by the 
Lord Lieutenant of Wiltshire, John Bush. Before presenting a winner's cheque for £150, Mr George 
McDonic, chairman of the Wiltshire branch of the CPRE, congratulated the village on its outstanding 
record in the event.  The awards were received by members of the village selected for their significant 
voluntary contribution to the upkeep of the environment. After the presentations, a vote of thanks was 
proposed by Mr C B Sid' Adcock, the chairman of Compton Chamberlayne Parish Council, and the 
ceremony ended with light refreshments in the village hall. 
 

Salisbury Journal, Friday, 28 September 2007 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


